
Notes on Progress on the AFC 

T Bradshaw 28th February 2011  

1. Organisation 
 

Tesla have reprogrammed the winding machine and still had problems with it not controlling 

properly. The control system on the winding machine will be replaced next week. They have tried to 

get this moved forward, but the earliest we expect the machine to be running again is next 

Wednesday – 2nd March. They have an engineer and an operator committed to starting winding as 

soon as it is ready. 

They have also repeated the splice resistance test and the results are being collated now. The report 

will be added to the web site as soon as it is available. 

There has been e-mail traffic on various issues. 

 

2. Various issues 
 

Have received revised payment plan from Tesla – with procurement. 

Meeting provisionally set for 4th March – although may be a phone call on the 3rd. 
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